

COLLEGE OF PHYSICAL & ENGINEERING SCIENCE

MEMORANDUM

Office of the Dean

Date:

April 5, 2016

To:

Faculty, Staff and Students

School of Computer Science

CC:

Charlotte Yates, Provost & Vice-President (Academic)

From:

T. Vannelli, Dean, CPES

Re:

Announcement of Interim Director, School of Computer Science

I am pleased to announce that Dr. Pascal Matsakis has agreed to become the Interim Director of the School of Computer Science beginning May 1, 2016. Pascal has agreed to take on this important role until the permanent Director is appointed. Pascal's experience and knowledge will be a strong benefit to the School during this period.

I also appreciate my conversations with other candidates for the Interim Directorship. I wish to thank them for their interest in helping SoCS at this time.

Finally, I want to thank Dr. Stefan Kremer for his contributions in the School during the past 5 years. Stefan dealt with many challenges in a very difficult fiscal environment and did his very best to assure the School's success.

Feel free to visit or call Pascal over the next few days to congratulate him on his appointment.